
SCOTHOLME PRIMARY SCHOOL 

School Uniform Policy 

 
 

At Scotholme, all children wear school uniform unless they have PE when they need 

to wear their PE kit to school. If your child receives a non-uniform voucher 

because of good attendance, they may wear their choice of clothes for one day. 

WHY DO WE HAVE A SCHOOL UNIFORM? 

School uniform helps everyone to feel they are part of the team. This helps to improve 

standards of behaviour, which leads to better learning and a more harmonious 

atmosphere. 

We have 3 colours of jumpers/sweatshirts to give our children a choice of what colour 

to wear. 

It is not necessary to purchase uniform from any particular supplier. This helps to keep 

costs as low as possible for parents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT IS OUR UNIFORM?  

• Black/grey trousers 

• Grey skirt 

• Grey pinafore dress  

• White shirt/blouse or white/red polo shirt 

• Black/red/grey jumper/sweatshirt/cardigan.  

           Sweatshirts can be plain or with the school logo. No other logos are suitable. 

• Red and white checked dresses (optional for Summer) 

• Sensible shoes 
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WHAT IS OUR PE KIT? 

• Jogging bottoms/shorts 

• T shirts 

• Sweatshirts 

• Trainers 

There are no restrictions on colour etc for PE kit. 

 

JEWELLERY: 

 

Ear lobes can rip and cause serious damage and pain if hoops become caught in 

clothing, hair or by another children. Therefore, children must only wear a small 

pair of studs. They must remove them or cover them with tape for PE sessions. 

They must be removed for swimming. 

 

Children can wear one small piece of religious jewellery, which must be removed 

for PE and swimming. 


